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EPICUREANIST & 
The Grommet  
The Helix spinning 
whiskey glass launched 
on The Grommet Friday, 
May 18, 2018. Renowned 
for discovering 
independent makers, 
inventors, and 
entrepreneurs, The 
Grommet reviews 
thousands of products 
selecting just 3% to 
launch on its online 
marketplace. The Helix 
whiskey glass was 
selected because it puts 
a new spin on the 
traditional whiskey glass – 
serving as a conversation 
piece while aerating its 
contents to enhance 
flavor.  
 
 
ONLINE AUDIENCE: 
700,000+ unique 
visitors/month  
“The most innovative, 
intriguing products 
deserve a voice. That’s 
where The Grommet 
comes in. Since 2008, The 
Grommet has worked 
with more than 2,000 
independent Makers, 
inventors, and 
entrepreneurs to launch 
inventive consumer 
products. The Grommet 
discovers, evaluates, and 
selects products (or 
“Grommets”) across 16 
categories and amplifies 
them to its community of 
more than 2.7 million 
people through telling 
the story behind each 
product.” 
– The Grommet 

Above: The Helix Whiskey Glass product page on The Grommet. 
 
 

Below: Press release announcing the launch of the Helix spinning whiskey glass on The Grommet.  


